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Alicia Ferguson

From: Public Hearings
Subject: RE: 851 Johnson Street - proposal for storefront Cannabis retailer

-----Original Message----- 
From: Susan Mullen  
Sent: Sunday, July 23, 2017 9:14 AM 
To: Public Hearings <PublicHearings@victoria.ca> 
Subject: 851 Johnson Street - proposal for storefront Cannabis retailer 
 
I am absolutely opposed to any additional Cannabis retailer.  Medical Cannabis should only be distributed through a 
pharmacy - enough with retailer storefronts!  Too many individuals (non-tax paying individuals) are loitering downtown, 
smoking marijuana (not for medical reasons) and deteriorating property values and safety for us tax paying citizens.   
Enough is enough. 
 
In the next election, we will advocate against and vote against any Council Person who approves this. 
 
Susan Mullen 
834 Johnson Street Property Owner 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 




